
2018 Departmental Academic Retreat (October 27, 2018)

The 2018 Annual Departmental Academic Retreat was held on October 27, 2018, which started with 

Family Medicine and Primary Care Research Symposium in the afternoon and ended with the Annual 

Family Medicine Teachers’ Meeting. A total of 80 researchers and teachers attended the retreat. 

The HKCFP Visiting Professor, Professor Martin Dawes from Department of Family Practice, The 

University of British Columbia, gave a plenary talk during the Research Symposium and delivered a 

keynote speech in the Teachers’ Meeting. 

Family Medicine and Primary Care Research Symposium 

The Department invited Professor Martin Dawes to give a plenary talk on “The Need for Primary Care 

Research to Provide the Evidence Base for Future Practice” in the Family Medicine and Primary Care 

Research Symposium as one of the highlights, along with a diverse range of research presentations by 

family medicine researchers coming from HKU, CUHK and the Hospital Authority. 




